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Community Behavioral Health: Provider Notice 
Continuing Telehealth Extension 

June 8, 2020 
 
 
On June 3, 2020, Governor Tom Wolf renewed the 90-day disaster declaration that he originally 
signed on March 6, 2020. 
 
This renewal therefore continues—for the duration of the extended disaster declaration—the 
broad availability of telehealth as a means of service delivery; this was made allowable via a 
Memorandum from the Pennsylvania Department of Human Services’ (PA DHS) Office of 
Mental Health and Substance Abuse Services (OMHSAS). That OMHSAS Memorandum, 
“Telehealth Guidelines Related to COVID-19 (Updated),” was most recently updated on May 5, 
2020, and can be found here.   
 
Please direct any questions about this Notice to your Provider Relations Representative. 

https://www.governor.pa.gov/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/20200603-TWW-amendment-to-COVID-disaster-emergency-proclamation.pdf
https://www.dhs.pa.gov/providers/Providers/Documents/Coronavirus%202020/OMHSAS%20COVID-19%20Telehealth%20Expansion-%20Final%203.15.20.pdf

